
 

 

  
 
 

      
 

  
 

          
 

    
 

      
         

     
 

       
    

       
     

 
   

     
     

 
  

    
 

           
       

 
       

      
         

  
 

           
  

 
 

 
 

 
     

Dominion Energy Virginia 
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666 
DominionEnergy.com 

March 22, 2024 

Proposed Centreport 230 kV Electric Transmission Project 

Dear Neighbor, 

At Dominion Energy, we are dedicated to maintaining safe, reliable, affordable, and secure 
electric service to the communities we serve. You are receiving this letter because we are 
currently planning for new electric transmission infrastructure in your area. 

Stafford County is experiencing growing energy demands as new business is developing in the 
area. To address this growth, new electric infrastructure is needed to meet the new power 
needs, maintain federal reliability rules, and keep the grid operating efficiently. 

The Centreport project proposes a new substation, located on Centreport Parkway, and an 
associated double-circuit 230 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission line. We are currently in the 
planning stages of the project; our team is reviewing all electrical and construction options. No 
routes have been finalized. However, a study area is under consideration. 

Enclosed, you will find an overview map with the substation location and study area, along with 
a fact sheet. While multiple routes will be evaluated, one proposed route with alternatives will be 
submitted to the Virginia State Corporation Commission (SCC) for final evaluation and approval. 

Public engagement is a key part of the project planning process. We want to ensure our team 
listens to community feedback to ensure the routing options incorporate community perspective 
prior to filing an application with the SCC. We invite you to join us at an upcoming community 
meeting at The Rowser Building on April 23, 2024, where we will review the project need, 
routing details, gather feedback, and answer your questions. 

More information will be provided in the coming weeks. In the meantime, we encourage you to 
view more information about the project on our website, DominionEnergy.com/centreport. You 
can also contact our project team by email at powerline@dominionenergy.com or by phone at 
888-291-0190. 

Thank you for your understanding while we plan for long-term reliability investments in your 
community. 

Sincerely, 

The Electric Transmission Project Team 

Enclosures: Project Map, Project Fact Sheet 
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